
LEGAL NOTICE
TOWNSHIP OF SOUTH

PARK
ALLEGHENY COUNTY,

PENNSYLVANIA
Notice is hereby given that the
time  of  the  September  11,
2023,  South  Park  Township
Board of Supervisors meeting
has changed from 7:00 p.m. to
7:30 p.m., due to the annual
September  11th
Remembrance Ceremony.

Karen F. Fosbaugh,
Township Manager


